

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER'S COLLEGE

45, Sycamore Street, Taikoktsui, Kowloon, Hong Kong. Tel.: (852)2393-2271 Fax.: (852)2391-6101 http://www.sfxc.edu.hk

本校檔案: 20210507a

各位 2021 年度畢業生及家長:

2021 年度畢業典禮延期舉行

鑑於疫情反覆,教育局在 2021 年 2 月向全港學校發出指引,規定學校必須暫停一切有緊密社交接觸的活動及聚會,包括畢業典禮。

本校一直期盼畢業典禮可待疫情緩和而如期舉行。然而,教育局至今仍未放寬學校活動 指引,故本校決定把畢業典禮日期由原定 5 月 22 日延至 7 月 3 日。

本校將另函通知畢業典禮最新安排。感謝大家的體諒。主佑。

聖芳濟書院校長 姚廣智啟

2021年5月7日



ST. FRANCIS XAVIER'S COLLEGE

45, Sycamore Street, Taikoktsui, Kowloon, Hong Kong. Tel.: (852)2393-2271 Fax.: (852)2391-6101 http://www.sfxc.edu.hk

School File Number: 20210507a

7th May, 2021

Dear graduates and parents of Class 2021,

Postponement of the Graduation Ceremony 2021

In light of the development of the Covid-19 pandemic, the EDB has issued an instruction in February 2021 to all schools forbidding all face-to-dace school activities and crowd gathering functions, including any physical graduation ceremony.

The school had hoped that the local outbreak would decline and the EDB would loosen that restriction. Unfortunately, as of today, the EDB instruction remains in force. Therefore the school has decided to postpone the Graduation Ceremony (originally scheduled for 22nd May 2021) to 3rd July 2021.

The school will send you further notification and reminder as we approach the rescheduled date. If the situation does not improve by then, you will be notified of any follow-up arrangements. Thank you for your attention and patience.

Yours faithfully,

IU Kwong Chi Principal